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Dear Mr Ambassador, Dear Zvi, 

  

With great sorrow Krzysztof and I learned today that former Israeli Ambassador to 

Poland, Mr David Abraham Akiva Peleg, passed away yesterday.  

  

On behalf of my husband and myself, I am sending our sincere condolences to the 

State of Israel. We had the honour and pleasure of knowing His Excellency, Mr David 

Abraham Akiva Peleg, and the news about his death has deeply moved us. 

  

With deep sympathy, 

Sincerely yours, 

  

Elzbieta and Krzysztof Penderecki 

  

 


